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We want to thank the South Kitsap School board and administration for proposing a levy that will

provide quality education for our students while, at the same time, demonstrating responsibility

and respect toward our taxpayers.

As senior citizens on fixed income, we appreciate that this is not a new tax being piled on us; it is

simply a renewal of the current tax rate. I like to believe that those of us who have enjoyed the

benefits of receiving a quality education are willing to help provide youngsters in our community

with the same advantages we were given. Every citizen benefits personally and economically when

we help our youth build good personal and economic lives for themselves.

I urge South Kitsap voters of all ages to support this levy to ensure a vibrant future for our young

families and a positive, enlightened direction for our community. Please, every one, fill in that “yes”

box on your ballot and send it in between now and February 9. You’ll be glad you did.

Thank you for your vote. 

Tom and Sally Juvik, Port Orchard 
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